
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Zachary;s Grandma – Lorraine 

Piddington – Children’s Author of ‘The Aliens Who 

Loved Lemon Curd’ for coming into the setting and 

signing and sharing her wonderful book with the 

children. We loved it! 

Adult Led Activities - The children have been 

making a post box this week and writing letters to 

Father Christmas!   

They have also made a wonderful number line and 

have been exploring numbers. 

Small Group Work  - The children are sitting and 

listening beautifully during small group work, which 

is a very important skill to learn. In Maths 

Activities – We have been looking at weight and 

measure and introducing the children to 

mathematical language, such as; heavy, light, bigger, 

smaller. In Letters and Sounds – We have been 

exploring various musical instruments, making 

sounds and using their listening ears to identify the 

sounds they can hear around the nursery, something 

to continue at home! 

Toast – The children have been enjoying toast at 

the snack table because of the cold weather! 

Advent Calendar – We have started the countdown 

to Christmas with our calendar. Please see our 

Instagram page for updates on activities happening 

in the setting! 

Christmas Concert – The children are enjoying 

learning the actions and songs for the Christmas 

Concert. We are all getting very excited! 

 

Nursery News 
 

 

Please email Tanya if you are looking to increase your 

child’s sessions next term. Our existing children will 

always get priority over the new starters joining us in 

the New Year. Also let us know if you wish your child 

to attend Breakfast Club, which starts from 8.00am 

in the morning.  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Extra Sessions  

 

Parent Consultations  
We are offering you the opportunity to book an 

appointment on Monday 11th. Tuesday 12th and 

Wednesday 13th December for a Parent 

Consultation, if you have NOT yet had some private 

time with your key person this term. 

 

 
 

Photography – Wednesday 6th December 

 

Christmas Concert – Wednesday 20th December 

11:00am in the Church.  The doors will open at 

10:30am, for an 11:00am start.  If your child DOES 

NOT usually attend nursery on Wednesday’s we 

would love them to join us too, just drop off at the 

setting around 10:30/45 and we will walk ALL of the 

children over the road to the church, while you go 

and find yourself a seat. Afterwards there will be 

tea/Coffee and mince pies served. All children will 

go home with their parents/carers after the 

concert, unless they stay for the p.m. session, 

where we request you walk them back to the 

setting and a member of the team will great you. 
  
Last day of Term:  Thursday 21st December  

 

tel:07875%20214054

